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Aloha Friends and Neighbors,

First of all, I would like to thank everyone for giving me the
opportunity to represent District 39 in the Hawaii State House
of Representatives. I am humbled by your continued support
and it is my honor to serve our community. I would like to offer
you these highlights about the events this office has been
participating within the community.

Waipahu AJA “Shakos”
On October 17th I was priviledged to honor the Waipahu “Shakos”
baseball team. The “Shakos: won 5 Territorial titles between 1951 and
1958. We owe a lot to these men for the rich history and tradition they
helped cultivate for baseball in Waipahu and Hawaii, at large. The hard
work and dedication they displayed on and off the field in honor of their
family, their teammates and the town of Waipahu created the foundation
that we perpetuate today and hope to continue for generations to come.
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Commuinity work day
E Ola Pono Ma Kapolei held it’s annual CommUNITY Work Day on October 17th. Volunteers helped clean up
communtiy and regional parks, schools and other sites in and around Kapolei and Makakilo. The day ended
with lunch and entertainment at Kapolei High School. Big mahalo to everyone who helped organize and
participate in this awesome event!

Announcements;
The 10th annual Taste of Waipahu will be held on Saturday, November 7, 2015 2pm-10pm at August Ahrens
Elementary School.
Free admission, great food, live entertainment, keiki games and rides.
Free Drawing for a Las Vegas Package for 2, bring non-perishable food for additional entries.

Congratulations to Honowai Elementary School students
who were inducted into the National Elementary Honor
Society!

Our office

took a trip to

the Mount

Kaala Natural

Area Reserve.

It was

awesome to

see all the

native species

that exist on

Oahu’s

highest peak

at 4,026 feet.


